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3rd March 2023 

This week we have been going flapping crazy for birds. 
Using the book Izzy Gizmo we have been talking about 

how Izzy helped the crow that couldn't fly. 
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This weeks Book of the Week has 
gone down really well. It has been 
lovely to hear that many of the 

children have already heard it. Izzy 
has captured many of children’s 

imagination and they have loved all 
the things she did to help the crow, 

also known as Fixer. 

Literacy  

This week  the children have been retelling the 
story of Izzy Gizmo. We started off the week 

looking at the characters and the problems they 
faced. We looked into new vocabulary such as 

malfunction, creation and invention.  We then used 
our learning on perseverance from last half term to 
discuss how Izzy tried and tried again without giving 
up. Children have been writing sentences from the 
story and having a go at designing their own wings 

for the crow.  

Phonics Phase 3 

Maths 

This week we have continued to look at 
number bonds for the number 7,8,9 and 10. 
Using part, part, whole diagrams children 

have been looking at different ways to split 
the numbers to explore different ways in 

which they can be made. Children have then 
used what they know to write number 

sentences.  

Please complete Week 7 of the red Maths 
No problem book and bring back on 

Thursday 9th March 2023 

 

Understanding the World, Expressive Arts 
and Design and Physical Development  

This week we have been looking at different 
breeds of birds and how they fly. We have been 
investigating and sorting birds that can fly and 

birds that cannot fly. We have also compared the 
similarities and differences between those birds 
that can fly and those that can’t to help create 
our own wing designs. Children have also been 

looking at artwork by Richard Allen who creates 
black pen drawings of different birds.  

Tricky words 

you 

was 

they 

Next Week  

Next week we will be having a go at helping the 
crow ourselves. Children will get the chance to 

design their own ideas to help the crow.  


